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With no emissions and less noise 
and maintenance, the versatile 
DuraTech 2009 Electric Tub Grinder 
has unparalleled grinding power. A 
400 hp soft start main drive motor 
and a 75 hp motor to power the 
hydraulic system are available in 
various voltages to fit your power 
grid specifications. The 2009 
Electric has no problem keeping up 
and grinds at the same consistent 
rate as its diesel-powered 
counterpart. A PT Tech Torque 
limiter protects the motor and 
hammermill from overloads, jams 
and costly repairs. The stationary 
units are available as a skid unit, 
or a movable pintle hitch. The 
heavy duty hammermill, tilting tub 
for easy access and maintenance, 
governor controlled tub speed and 
hydraulic folding stacking conveyor 
are all benefits that will make a 
2009 Electric Tub Grinder from 
DuraTech a profitable investment.

2009 Electric Grinder


